
Minutes of the Fremont Cable Committee meeting of January 19, 2016 

 

Members in attendance: Bruce White Chairman, Leo Danjou member, and Bill Millios member. 

 

To start the meeting the Chair spoke about getting two new volunteers, Alex Coulombe, a student from 

the Sanborn Regional High School media class and Felicia Augevich, a resident of Fremont and parent of 

two students attending school, one at Ellis and one attending Sanborn.  Bruce expects to train Alex to 

help in broadcasting Board and Committee meetings live and Felicia Augevich to help tape School Board 

meetings for broadcast on FCTV on a regularly scheduled basis. 

 

Facebook update: Leo Danjou spoke about his progress in creating an FCTV facebook page.  He brought 

up a couple issues that he was having difficulty with.  Bill Millios volunteered to see if he could help 

overcome these issues.  Both members agreed to get in touch by e-mail and see what they may be able 

to work out together. 

 

Vimeo update: Bill Millios talked about the need to probably go with the larger gigabyte package in 

order to accommodate the many Board and Committee meetings FCTV broadcasts in any given month. 

Bill also talked about the need to change the recording format to be able to lessen the amount of space 

any given meeting takes up on Vimeo for rebroadcast so we can upload as many meetings as possible. 

Bill said he may have to get in touch with our tech advisor Kevin Woods to see how this would be 

accomplished.  Bruce agreed that was a good idea and said he would e-mail Kevin that night to give 

Kevin a heads up that Bill will be seeking his advice.  As both an FCTV facebook page and Vimeo are both 

a work in progress no decisions were made and/or voted on. 

 

The Chair made a motion to approve the minutes of the cable meeting of December 8, 2015.  Bill 

seconded the motion.  The motion passed unanimously. 

 

In additional business there was a discussion of members getting together at Ellis School gymnasium 

soon to possibly come up with some ideas on how to limit the “hollow sound” we pick up when 

broadcasting the Town and School Deliberative Sessions at the end of the month.  Bruce said he’d let 

the members know when it might work for all members to get together.  Bruce also mentioned that the 

FCTV t-shirt and polo shirts were in and the final cost was $288. 

 

With no additional business to discuss the meeting was adjourned by unanimous vote at approximately 

6:30 pm. 

 

 

 

 

 


